
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/3/2013 11:08:33 AM
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE:

Thanks Michael. I owe you big time.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Oct 3, 2013, at 11:03 AM, "Colvin, Michael" <michael.colvin@,cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

> Will send as soon as I can. Need to convert it to a PDF which I need to do upstairs.
>
> Michael
>
> Sent from my iPhone
> Geek Is Chic
>
» On Oct 3, 2013, at 11:00 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:
»
» Thanks. Could I get it sooner ? I will even beg now. Our Investor Relations phone lines are already lighting 
up and they want to know exactly what Mark said. I'd like to get something in their hands sooner rather than later
b

»
» Brian K. Cherry 
» PG&E Company 
» VP, Regulatory Relations 
» 77 Beale Street 
» San Francisco, CA. 94105 
» (415) 973-4977
»
»
»> On Oct 3, 2013, at 10:56 AM, "Colvin, Michael" <michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
»>
»> I'll get you a PDF link this afternoon. Will put on his section of the website.
»>
»> Michael
»>
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»> Sent from my iPhone 
»> Geek Is Chic
»>
»» On Oct 3, 2013, at 10:48 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:
»»
»» Wow. Can I get a copy if available ?
»»
»» Brian K. Cherry 
»» PG&E Company 
»» VP, Regulatory Relations 
»» 77 Beale Street 
»» San Francisco, CA. 94105 
»» (415) 973-4977 
»»
»»
»»
»» PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
»» To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/companY/privacv/customer/
»
»
» PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
» To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/
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